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Feedback on the alternative methods proposed at Stakeholder 
Meeting 

New alternative 
you would like to 
be considered by 
AWBA staff

Other comments or feedback

Our organization is in favor of a 20% firming scenario starting in 2024, 
and maintaining 20% firming in subsequent years.   NA

Our organization does not support any firming 
reductions that rely on an "incentive based" 
approach. The conservation efforts and portfolio 
management strategies of each entity are unique 
and it does not seem feasible to require entities to 
implement policies or ordinances that have not 
been historically required.  
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